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January 6, 2016

Dear WAM Parents:

The attached is last year's (2015) schedule of summer enrichment programs.  The 2016 schedules have not been finalized.  However, most of the programs offer the same or similar workshops each summer.

If your daughter is interested in attending a summer program, we suggest she investigate her choice, contact the university or business offering that program, and find out the 2016 cost and dates of her desired program.  She may then apply for a WAM scholarship based upon the information she receives.

If your daughter finds a science-related summer program that is not in the attached list, she may apply for a scholarship to that program.

After she applies, your daughter will be informed as early as possible of the amount of WAM scholarship she will receive so that she will be able to apply to her program of choice before its deadline. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please go over these programs with your daughter, help her decide which program she would like to attend, and help her apply for a WAM scholarship as soon as possible so that she will not miss the deadline for applying to that summer program.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tina Ewing

Tina Ewing, WAM Executive Director
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